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Thursday, February 23, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Special Notice/Clarification to Request for Quotation No. BE RDC 2023-001 

 

 

Dear Offerors, 

 

The purpose of this special notice issued to subject RFQ is to inform/clarify all interested offerors that 

this opportunity is open to offerors with their primary place of business in Belgium and to offerors 

headquartered outside of Belgium. Offerors are reminded that the scope of work of this activity requires 

auditors to be physically present for the stock count activity in the Geel, Belgium facility. Offerors should 

also keep in mind that their firm fixed price quote must include all costs, including travel expenses for 

their staff if applicable. 

Thanks for your interest in submitting your quotes to psmrdcservices@ghsc-psm.org.  

 

[All other terms and conditions of the subject RFQ remains unchanged] 

Sincerely, 

 

/S/ 

 

Khalid ATIF 

Senior Contracts Manager 

Contractor for USAID Global Health Supply Chain Program 

Procurement and Supply Management 
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